
 

Second Collection on Sunday, April 30th 
 

 
Your ShareLife gift is a lifeline to families in need. 

 

Many individuals and families silently suffer from depression, anxiety, grief and trauma. ShareLife-supported 
Catholic Family Services agencies provide a lifeline to those dealing with mental health challenges. 

“Your generosity allows us to assist some of the most vulnerable and marginalized members of our 
community. Without access to free support, they would be left alone and unable to get the help they need. 
Each donation impacts a life for the better. Thank you.” – Elizabeth Pierce, Catholic Family Services of 
Durham 

 Thus far we have raised $2,000.00 toward our goal of $16,000.00. Please give at the parish using a ShareLife 
envelope, online through our parish website, or at sharelife.org/donate. 

. 

Thank you for living the Gospel by opening your hearts and sharing your blessings. 

VOCATION REFLECTION  

Easter! Resurrection and new life; a new life shared from 
an earthen tomb. This has been the meaning of life for 
Christian people for two thousand years. There is nothing 
more secure, nothing more lasting. Come and share the 
thrill of proclaiming this truth through your life as a priest, 
religious or deacon.  
Call Fr. Matt McCarthy, Director of Vocations, 
Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-968-0997  
vocations@archtoronto.org   www.vocationstoronto.ca 

St. Therese of the Child Jesus Group 

will hold a meeting at 10:00 am on 

Monday, April 8th in St. Joseph's 

Room. 

New members are welcome! 

There is a sign-up sheet at the back 

of the church for new members. 

 

Mary, Mother of God School 
1515A Queen Street West, Toronto ON  M6R 1A5 

Telephone:  416-531-7897  s  Fax:  416-531-1026 

www.marymotherofgodschool.org 

 

Still Registering for 2024/2025  
(NEW FAMILY RATES!) 

 

Have you heard of Mary, Mother of God School? 
We are an affordable private school (Grades K-12) 
located in the Roncesvalles/Parkdale area. Deeply 
rooted in the Catholic tradition with a special 
devotion to Our Lady, we have an excellent 
academic program, a dynamic and joyful student 
life, and small classes where each student is 
known and loved.  

We are still interviewing for September 2024: 
please visit our website at 
www.marymotherofgodschool.org  

or call us at 416-531-7897.  

CONGRATULATIONS 

Last weekend we rejoiced with those who have received 

the Sacraments of Initiation during the Easter Vigil.  

Fred Nourachi & Laura Power have received the 

sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation and Communion; 

Laura’s son Michael Carmelo Power, has been baptized. 

Keenan Kulpa received the sacrament of Confirmation.  

As one community of faith we support them with our 

prayers.  

http://www.marymotherofgodschool.org



